SECRETARIAT OF STATE

FIRST SECTION - GENERAL AFFAIRS

No. 40.108 From the Vatican, 19 December 2014

I am writing on behalf of the Holy Father to acknowledge and thank you
for the letter and documentation which you sent to him concerning your support

group for children of clergy.

Please be assured of His Holiness’s appreciation for the concerns and the
charitable sentiments that motivate your initiatives, together with a

remembrance in his prayers.

With every good wish, I am

Yours sincerely in Christ,
W B, Wik

Monsignor Peter B. Wells
Assessor



